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Dear DG Mare , 
 

Subject:   BSAC replies to the Commission consultation paper on the SCIPs 

 
Please find attached the replies from the BSAC to the above consultation paper.  
 
The Executive Committee finalized and approved the document at its meeting on 28th June 
2018.  
 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 

Sally Clink  

Executive Secretary BSAC 

 

 

 


